
City of York Council        Extract from Committee Minutes 

Meeting Executive 

Date 24 September 2015 

Present 
 
 
 
Other Members 
participating in the 
meeting 

Councillors Steward (Chair), Aspden (Vice-
Chair), Ayre, Brooks, Carr, Gillies, Runciman 
and Waller 
 
Councillors D’Agorne and Williams 
 

In attendance Councillors Craghill, Cuthbertson, Gunnell, 
Kramm, Levene, Rawlings and Taylor  

 
Part B - Matters Referred to Council 

 
60. Draft Council Plan 2015-19: Report on the Consultation 

Exercise  
 
[See also Part A minute] 
 
Consideration was given to a report which summarised the 
findings of the recent consultation on the Council Plan which 
would set out the Council’s priorities during the 2015 to 2019 
period.  
 
It was noted that the consultation had identified two areas of 
under representation and the need for York to take more of a 
leading role both regionally and nationally. These points had 
been incorporated into the Plan at Annex B of the report. 
 
Officers confirmed that, following Council approval, the Plan 
would be made available to residents, businesses and 
stakeholders and the priorities embedded in Services Plans. 
  
Recommended: That Council adopt the draft Council Plan for 

2015-19. 
 
Reason:  To ensure that the Council Plan is adopted by 

Council to inform service delivery of the 
priorities set out in the Plan. 

 
Cllr C Steward, Chair 
[The meeting started at 5.30 pm and finished at 7.15 pm]. 


